

Collective Worship & Religious Education

Spring Term 4 February 2015

PEACE

Home School Values

This term we will be focusing in school on the value PEACE. The display in the entrance will pose key questions for the children to think about and give them the opportunity to share their own thoughts about places and people who are important

to them. As well as our daily 'teacher-led' Collective Worships, we are also joined by visitors from 'Open the Book' and Rev'd Larkey, both of whom the children thoroughly enjoy. We hope you will enjoy exploring this value together at home.

'Peace [leave you; my peace [give you. [do not give to you as the world gives. Do not let your hearts be troubled and do not be afraid.' John 14::27

HOME - SCHOOL DISCUSSION

Discuss with your child(ren) what we mean by the word 'Peace' before looking at the questions below.



- When children are at home with family what peaceful activities do you enjoy together?
- What ways can quarrels with friends be resolved peacefully?
- How can we make the world a more peaceful place to live?
- Who in the world is making a difference in helping to keep the peace?

In Class

Please see below the topics that your child(ren) will be covering in RE

this term.

Our School Prayer

O Lord, Bless our School,
That working together and
playing
together,
We may learn to serve you
and to
serve one another.

Amen

Oak Class (Reception)	What is Easter?
Sycamore Class (Year 1)	Christianity- Easter: Why was Jesus wel- comed like a king on Palm Sunday
Maple Class (Year 2)	Christianity- Easter: Jesus comes back to life again
Cherry Class (Year 3)	Christianity- Easter: What is good about Good Friday?
Lime Class C & N (Year 4/5)	Christianity- Easter: Jesus and the crucifixion
Willow Class (Year 6)	Christianity- Easter: Is Christianity still a strong religion 2000 years after Jesus was on Earth?

D

۵

Ш

d u c a

0

3

Please read through the school prayer with your children to enable them to fully participate in acts of Worship.

Many thanks for your continued support and we wish you all a relaxing Spring term.

Mrs Needham